Membership Audit Program Updates

The SFS Team has posted the updated program and membership audit report sample for 2020-21 membership audits. The program includes updates specifically relating to COVID-19 and the communication that the DPI provided to districts. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The list of districts selected for membership will be released at the same time as previous years. We are unable to release the list until the portal is closed to District’s for entering the January 8th count, which does not happen until the end of January to give districts time to enter their data.

Questions: Olivia Bernitt, (608) 261-2137, olivia.bernitt@dpi.wi.gov   

